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PARENT INFORMATION 
 

• May 19: 8th Grade Graduation at 6:30pm.  

• May 20: 5-8th grade hike to the lower lake has been canceled due to weather. 

• May 21: School wide K-8th grade field trip to Jackson. Students need to bring a sack 
lunch or get one from the school. If you would like your student to have the school 
make lunch, please let your teacher know by Tuesday. Students need to wear RED!! 

• May 22: Field Day – Last Day             This is an early release day. Students load the 
buses at 1:30. We will have outdoor games, and the fire department with the water 
truck, if the weather permits it. Please send extra clothes with students. Burgers will 
be served at 12:30. If you would like to join your students for lunch, please let the 
office know by Friday the 16th. 

• May 23-Sept: The inside of the school is closed to the public while our HVAC project 
is under construction. 

o The playground is accessible from the gym side of the building. Please park 
by the gym. DO NOT park on the back of the school. The construction crew 
needs access to that area. 

• August – Watch for registration packets the middle of August. 

• Sept 2: First day of school for K-8th grade. 

• Sept 23: First day of PreK 

Community News 
• June 14: Kids free fishing day! Swan Valley City Park at 11am. 

• June 18: Board meeting at 7pm at the Swan Valley Fire House 

Like ‘Swan Valley School Patrons’ on Facebook to follow us! 
 

Sign up for important school text alerts!  
Text ‘swan’ to 8448883208 


